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 MINUTES OF OCTOBER MEETING 

The meeting was called to order at 7:05pm by Tom Willis Vice President, acting in Bill Tindall’s 

absence. 17 members were present and no guests. 

Financial Report- Walter Streich reported an ending balance of $2856.53. 

Announcements- 

The Moore Building exhibit looks good and a public reception will be planned for Nov. or Jan. 

The program for Nov. will be a review of the post processing of photos provided by Tom Willis 

to various members. January may be a program by Bob Menius on Astro-Photography. 

Our Club competition for Nov. is on head shots of people, 

Business- None. 

Program- 

The program for this meeting was a critique of 40 photos submitted by various members 

covering a variety of subjects and conditions. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:30pm 

Dennis Rankin, Secretary. 

 

  


